Mr Elton Humphery Secretary Committee of Community Affairs Gynaecological Cancer Inquiry Parliament House Canberra

Dear Mr Humphery

Cancer Voices Victoria would like to indicate its support for the inquiry into gynaecological cancer issues. We consider that gynaecological cancer and other cancers of the reproductive system, in both females and males, do not get an adequate share of the cancer budget. In particular there is inadequate funding for the psychosocial issues that arise from these cancers and their treatment.

Sincerely

Ian Roos Chair Cancer Voices Victoria